
Mountain Garden 

Club 

Year in Review 2017-2018



Mission Statement:

“The Mountain Garden Club is dedicated to
promoting horticultural education, civic
beautification, and conservation through
volunteerism and friendship in the Mount
Washington Valley.”

The following is a pictorial history of our past year.  

Hope you enjoy it!



Monthly Programs



September 2017





October 2017





November 2017





January 2018





February 2018





March 2018





April 2018



Norma and Lenny announce their moving to Mass.



May 2018





June 2018 Luncheon & New Officer Installation









New Member Social at Wendy McVey’s Home











Fund Raising Activities

Meeting Raffles

Holiday Boutique

Plant Sale

Storyland

Dine & Donate



Meeting Raffles























Holiday Boutique



















































Plant Sale

Sharing our
favorite
plants 











































Dine and Donate







Donations







Projects

Scholarships

Art in Bloom

Valley Beautification Sites

Garden Therapy

Environmental & Youth Projects

Workshops



Scholarships/Grants



Andrew Doherty



Brianna Hargraves



Marlene McCabe



Chase Ciechon



Valley

Beautification

Sites



























































Restoration of 
Schouler Park 

2018





















Art in Bloom























































































Special Youth Project

With Kiwanis Key Club 
At

Kennett High School





















Special Event

Laura’s Secret Garden

Open House















Afternoon in the Garden
45th Anniversary Party

Award from Ham 
Foundation

Celebration at 
The Farmstand Inn 



Great Hosts Kim Neysa Packard



Visiting N.H. Federation Dignitaries: Fern Doucette, 
Joyce Kimball and Sue Miner





Ham Foundation Chairman Bob Murphy gives 
MGC Volunteer award and $1000



The Freedom members supply all of the great treats



Beautiful garden tour at The Farmstand Inn 



New Annual Project

DD Warren Summer
WoW Garden

Awarded to a local 
Nonprofit



This year’s recipient:

The New England 
Ski Museum





Getting some “WoW” plants at laura’s Secret Garden Open House



Before we started planting

























Finished garden in September



New Special Project

Conway Humane 
Society

























Smokey Woodsy
Poster Contest Winner at

John Fuller Elementary
&

Trip To The State  House



























StoryLand

Weeding





















Day 2





















StoryLand

Wine & Cheese

Event























































So, what do we have in store 

for this coming year ? 



……  it’s all in your new book!


